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Final MH-53 Pave Low leaves RAF Mildenhall

11/30/2007 - Members of the 352nd Maintenance Squadron
at RAF Mildenhall, U.K., guide the last MH-53 Pave Low from 
the 352nd Special Operations Group's 21st Special 
Operations Squadron onto a C-17 Globemaster III Nov. 29.
After securing the helicopter inside the aircraft, a team of 
nine maintainers loaded their own bags aboard the aircraft 
and traveled with the helicopter to its new home, the 20th 
SOS at Hurlburt Field, Fla., where they will rebuild the 
airframe. The MH-53 Pave Low is scheduled to retire from 
the Air Force inventory in September 2008. (U.S. Air Force 
Photo/Master Sgt. Dennis Brewer)


